
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Announcement of Water Restriction in Western Cape 
 
 
10 June 2016 
 
The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) cordially invites the media to a briefing to be 
held on Wednesday 15 June. 
 
The key objective of the media briefing is to announce the upcoming water restrictions to be 
implemented in the Western Cape Province. The major dams supplying the Western Cape 
Water Supply System (WCWSS) have been severely drawn down over the past year due to 
high demand and lower-than normal rainfall experienced over the period. 
 
 
 
Media is invited as follows: 
 
 
Date : Wednesday 15 June 2016 
 
Venue : DWS offices (No 52 Voortrekker road, 2

nd
 floor Spectrum building Bellville) 

 
Time : 11:00 -12:00 
 
 
  
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For RSVP contact: Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249 Rayim@dws.gov.za or Phetho Ntaba on 
083 8092031  NtabaP@dws.gov.za 
 

For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau, Departmental Spokesperson on  

082 874 2942 or rataus@dwa.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 
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